
 

 

Our Reference: KHD/SB* 

29th May 2020 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As you will be aware, there have been a number of government announcements this week, including 

further information about the wider reopening of secondary schools. 

 

Following the announcement last night that all five scientific tests have been met, we can continue 

with our preparations to re-open for some ‘face to face support’ for Year 10 and Year 12 from Monday 

15th June. This will include completion of a thorough risk assessment that has been circulated by the 

Local Authority and a detailed re-opening plan that will be shared and agreed before we reopen by our 

Governing Body. 

 

When we have finalised our plans to reopen, we will write to confirm the timetable for any face to face 

delivery and we have sent a survey to Year 10 and Year 12 families regarding the return of these year 

groups. Thank you so much indeed to those of you who have already completed this; however, the 

survey doesn’t close until Monday 1st June, so there is still time to complete this and your feedback 

really is invaluable. 

 

If your child is not in one of these year groups but you would like to speak to someone at the school, 

please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

We will continue to provide remote learning for students in Key Stage 3 and will remain open for the 

children of key workers and other targeted groups. 

 

I hope that you have managed to enjoy the sun this week and we look forward to welcoming more 

students back to school as soon as it is safe to do so. 

 

Best regards, 

 

K. Heard 

 

Mrs K Heard 

Headteacher 


